
Treasurer/Trustee Workshop 

 

I would like to thank the Union for sending me on the Treasurer/Trustee workshop held 

at the Holiday Inn in Kitchener. 

An extremely fast-paced course covering such topics as Per Capita forms and how they 

are calculated, treasurer duties and spreadsheets as well as Trustee expectations and 

reviews.  

The two instructors (mainly Mr. Andrus), was eloquent, entertaining and to the point. 

There were many scenarios covered but the most challenging was the “review” at the 

end of the course. Participants were in groups and instructed to find the errors in a 

“review of the books”. Most were found but there were always some surprises that were 

missed. 

A definite “must take” for anyone who is or thinking of becoming a Treasurer or Trustee. 

Great information books as well as excellent instructors. 

Yours in solidarity, 

Marg Lemoine 

Local 973 

 


